




Communications

The University does not, except in limited and extraordinary circumstances, publicly communicate 
information regarding the death of a student until the family provides guidance on how they wish 
to proceed with any communication.  As a result, the timing and content of the university’s 
communications will not necessarily mirror general media reports or personal social media 
sharing.  

In rare and limited circumstances, there may be occasions when the University deems it 
necessary to communicate information about a student death before the family releases 
information through a public announcement or obituary. Such action will only be taken when 
deemed appropriate/necessary by the Response Team and will be in response to supporting the 
campus community.     

The Campus Updates section of the Queen’s Gazette functions as the official vehicle for the 
University to announce/confirm/recognize a student death.  

Integrated Communications will track and work to mitigate any undesired social media, to the 
extent possible, and will support the family and the campus community by sharing factual and 
beneficial information, and available supports to students, staff, and faculty who may be 
struggling.  

Support and Resources 

Office of Faith and Spiritual Life: Is available to provide grief�ՠԠ䛀甀s� at 䨀夦圀䐀ༀ̀

https://www.queensu.ca/faith-and-spiritual-life/
https://www.queensu.ca/care-support-services/
https://www.queensu.ca/studentwellness/
https://www.queensu.ca/universityrelations/icomms
https://www.queensu.ca/gazette/for-journalists
https://www.queensu.ca/residences/



